
Newsletter Friday 25th February 2022

Follow us on Twitter, Facebook & Instagram: 
@Christchurchsw9  @SW9Partnership 
www.facebook.com/Christchurchsw9 
www.instagram.com/christchurchsw9

Next week is BOOK WEEK!

READING BUDDIES

FLORENCE ESHALOMI MP VISIT TO CCSW9! 

We were honoured to welcome our local MP 
Florence Eshalomi to Christ Church this morning.  
We talked about our marvellous school and our 
local community and how we managed to survive 
the pandemic together.   Florence joined the 
children in assembly and was really impressed with 
their beautiful singing and their clever answers to 
her questions.  In fact she was so impressed that 
she invited the children to visit her at the Houses of 
Parliament.  We will definitely be taking her up on 
her offer!

Thank you Florence for taking the 
time out of your very busy 

schedule to visit us.  You are 
always welcome at Christ 

Church.


JACKANORY

BOOK DAY PARADE

LIBRARY VISITS

http://www.facebook.com/Christchurchsw9
http://www.instagram.com/christchurchsw9


TERM DATES AND 
HOLIDAYS 

 
Last Day of Spring Term 2022 
Friday 1st April 2022

School Closes at 1.30pm 

Summer Term 2022 
Children return to school on Tuesday 
19th April 2022


Summer Half Term 2022 
Monday 30th May – Monday 6th 
June 2022

Please note: children return to 
school on Tuesday 7th June 2022 
 
Last Day of Summer Term 2022 
Friday 22nd July 2022

School Closes at 1.30pm 

School will be closed: 
Monday 2nd May 2022

BANK HOLIDAY


BREAKFAST AT CHRIST CHURCH SW9 
We hope the children have been enjoying the variety of breakfast 
options available to them this week.  We are very lucky to be working 
in partnership with Urban Health and Magic Breakfast who have 
generously provided all the food items.  Over the next few weeks we 
will continue to offer fruit or vegetables, bagels or toast and a dairy 
option such as a yogurt or a carton of milk.  Many thanks to our 
wonderful staff who get everything ready for the children before the 
start of the school day. 


Contact us: 
0207 735 1343 or admin@christchurchschool.cc 

Don’t forget to check out the website: www.christchurchschool.cc 
Check out our class blog site: www.cc-champions.com 

PARENT TEACHER MEETINGS COMING SOON… 
We will be opening the bookings for parent teacher 
meetings next week.  Please keep an eye out for a 
text/email and book your appointment online.


Our value this term is FAITHFULNESS 

Book Week Costumes 
If any families have any old book 
week costumes to donate please 
bring them in to the school office.   

https://urbanhealth.org.uk/
https://www.magicbreakfast.com/Default.aspx
mailto:admin@christchurchschool.cc
http://www.christchurchschool.cc
http://www.cc-champions.com



